
ALDON JAIVIES

January 2012

Dear Fellow Club Members,

A belated thank-you for all your expressions of support and your good

wishes for the New Year. They mean so much, and I reciprocate.

Since taking a leave of absence from the Presidency last March I have

encountered many surprises and turns in the road. But I always remembered

and took strength from knowing who my great friends were, with whom I

shared so much over many years at 15 Gramercy Park.

I want you all to know that, at the end of the day, the facts will speak for

themselves and the truth will prevail, as it ultimately always does. The faith

you have had in my integrity and in the work I have done for the Club and

its mission these past 25-plus years, will be validated.

I look forward to this conversation continuing and I thus provide you with

my personal ernail address.

al donj amesS 8@yahoo.com

Sincerely yours,

Af-rd*yr..-.


